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Rosenberg Corey

From: Nan Adkins <nan.adkins@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:17 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Please,  As a Landlord in Lane County, I urge you to OPPOSE HB2004-A.  It is 
inappropriate and unfair on so many levels for both the property owners and renters.  It 
will not produce the outcome that any of us see as the goal.  
 
Please take the additional time to do some more research and discussion with all of those 
who are being effected. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Aletha and Nan Adkins 
476 West D St 
Springfield, Oregon 
 
541.953.9832  


